I am extremely grateful to have been awarded this scholarship by the 11th Armored Cavalry's Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia. This scholarship will help me to financially navigate through my secondary education. Thank you to everyone for your contribution not only to my education as well as other recipients’ but to our country! Because of this opportunity I am one step closer to achieving my dreams. I look forward to giving back to this cause in honor of veterans everywhere especially my pap, Frank Glass!
Amber Long granddaughter of Frank Glass, F trp, 67-68, KIA dedication to Robert Bone 12/19/1968

